
Dear Residents, Family, and Friends of Arbors, 

Spring has finally arrived. We are excited to start  

planning our outdoor gardens this month.  We 

also look forward to being outdoors and enjoying 

the warmer weather. We are planning an Easter 

Egg Hunt and looking forward to our local 

daycare children to bring laughter and fun to 

our residents and community. 

Stop by and say hello and congratulate Shawn 

Bolinger. She has accepted the Life Enrichment Director role. She is 

creative and passionate about serving our residents. We feel so lucky 

to work with Shawn.  

Please consider giving our community a review on Google. If you 

haven’t already, we invite you to follow our Facebook page “Arbors 

Memory Care Community”. 

Live Radiantly, Amanda Jenkins  

A Note from the Executive Director 

Amanda Jenkins,  
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• Mary, 04/02 

• Rita, 04/03 

• Howard, 04/04 

• Juanita, 04/23 

• Virginia, 04/26 

• Doris, 04/26 

• Julia, 04/30 

 

• Yadira, 04/13 

 

 
We would like to shine the spotlight on 
Barbara. In her college years, she wrote 
a children’s book as part of an honors 
course program. She was a teacher and 
she loved every bit of it. Barbara likes to 
take strolls and look at shadowbox art. 
She loves to have conversations with 
people as well as telling her history. We 
are so pleased to have her here with us!  

Barbara 

Abby has a big heart for our residents. 
She’s an amazing sparkle to our team. 
Rising to every challenge, she is the 
embodiment of perseverance. The 
residents’ and team members really 
enjoy her presence. Our team would not 
be the same without her.  
Thank you for all you do, Abby! 

Abby—Med Tech 

 

Big shoutout to Immaculate Conception Church for welcoming 

our residents on Ash Wednesday! Our residents were filled 

with joy when they came home! 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 
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